
 

 

        
         

 
Tuesday 9th September 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Rock Kidz – Monday 22nd September 

We are excited to announce that Rock Kidz will be visiting Middlewich Primary School 

on Monday 22nd September. Rock Kidz tours schools across the country, delivering 

PSHE theme workshops through the power of music. All children will take part in a 

workshop and years 1-6 will also come together for a celebration session at the end of 

the day. 

To make this a fun and memorable day, we encourage the children to dress as rock 

stars! They can wear their own clothes, and we’re looking forward to seeing some 

fantastic costumes. Please remember, however, that football kits and cropped tops are 

not allowed. 

At the end of the day, there will be a merchandise stall on the playground, which you are 

welcome to visit if you wish. 

Thank you to the PTFA for their contributions towards the cost of this exciting day. We 

are also asking for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the event of £1.50 per 

child, which pupils can bring in on the day.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs G. Reynolds 

Headteacher 
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